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Dear Dr. Mark Davis,

Please refer the encoding of the Meetei Mayek script in the Unicode Standard for
representing Manipuri language. In the 116™ meeting of the Unicode Technical
Committee(UTC#116), it was decided to encode only 56 characters of the Meetei Mayek script as
recommended by Government of Manipur. It was also mentioned that 23 characters not
recognized by Govt. of Manipur were withdrawn for further study.

It is noted that these characters have been added in Unicode Standard. (Version 6.2) as
Meetei Mayek Extensions.

Government of Manipur vide its letter no. 18/1/2013-SE(S)M/Mayek dated 22.2.2013
(copy of the letter also marked to Dr. Lisa Moore) has requested deletion/ removal of these
characters from the Unicode Standard as these characters may create confusion among the user
community.

In view of the above we request you to kindly address the concern raised by Government
of Manipur.

Thanking you.
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